DKG ALASKA STATE FINANCE REPORT
ZOOM EXECUTIVE BOARD
OCTOBER 21, 2021


The Budget for the 2021-2023 Biennium was approved at the April 17, 2021 General Membership Meeting. It is available for viewing on the State website under Finance Committee Report.

The Finance Committee is scheduled to meet next week to audit the State Treasurer’s books.

Two members of the committee have declined to serve an additional term. We welcome Laurie Keene of Zeta to our committee. If there is anyone from Eta who would like to serve, please reach out to me. Thank you.

We budgeted our income based on 203 members but as of October 17, 2021, we  have 195. However, our expenses will be less as we won’t have the expenditures associated with the convention in Ketchikan.

Sincerely,

Cherilyn Ansley, Chair (Zeta)
Mary Vaught, Nu
Laurie Keene, Zeta
Joan Lower, State Treasurer (Eta)
